
March 9, 2021 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing this letter in support of our family and the desire for us to have a 

dock.    My family (4 children and 4 grandchildren) love to boat and spend time 

out on the water.  We have been discussing applying for a dock permit for years, 

and I am so happy that we finally have.   We take care of our property and the 

environment, and I know that our dock will not have a detrimental impact on 

Herring Creek.    

Thank you for your consideration of the dock permit.   I firmly believe that it is 

within our rights to obtain one; everyone else on the Creek has one as well. 

 

Samuel Paynter, Jr. 


